
Hello Parents,
My name is Melissa Key. This will be my fifth year as the second-grade teacher at Redland 
Christian Academy. I am currently pursuing my Bachelor of Arts in Educational Studies in 
Elementary Education at Western Governors University and I hold two Associate degrees. In the 
past, I have been a substitute teacher, aftercare teacher, and assisted in leading VBS classes. My 
family and I have lived in Homestead for nearly 12 years. We are active in the local BSA Troop 
and our church. We enjoy camping, fishing, traveling, and spending time outdoors.
As we prepare for the 2023-2024 school year, I look forward to meeting you and your child. I 
value parental involvement in guiding the second-grade students throughout the year and 
working with you as a team. Please feel free to contact me at any time during the school year. In 
class, we will cover a variety of subjects in class such as Math, Reading, Handwriting, Science, 
Social Studies, Language Arts, and Bible while they discover how to become independent 
learners. Learning is exciting and I feel incredibly blessed to be a part of your child’s journey.
Grace and Peace,
Mrs. Key
What does the Lord require of you but to act justly, love mercy, and to walk humbly with your 
God. Micah 6:8




